
REFERENCE TO THE COUNCIL – 29TH JANUARY 2024 
 

FROM THE CABINET – 20TH DECEMBER 2023 
 

CAMDEN YOUTH JUSTICE PLAN 2023-25 (SP/2023/15) 
 
At its meeting on 29th December 2023, the Cabinet considered the above report of the 
Cabinet Member for Young People and Culture, the Cabinet Member for Safer 
Communities and the Cabinet Member for Best Start for Children and Families and 
agreed the recommendation contained in the report. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

THAT the Council approves the Youth Justice Plan 2023-25. 
 
 
 
Sabrina Francis 
Cabinet Member for Young People and Culture 
 
Pat Callaghan 
Cabinet Member for Safer Communities 
 
Marcus Boyland 
Cabinet Member for Best Start for Children and Families 


